
 
 
Mr. Matthew Lepore September 15, 2014 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Exception Location Request 

Tabula Rasa Energy, LLC 
Caddell 3 
SHL: 1,334’ FSL 1,212’ FEL (NE/4 SE/4) 
BHL: ±1,578’ FNL 730’ FEL (SE/4 NE/4) 
Sec. 4 T29S R69W 
Huerfano County, Colorado 
Surface: Fee 
Mineral Lease: Fee 
 

Dear Mr. Lepore: 
 

This exception location request is being submitted on behalf of Tabula Rasa Energy, LLC (Tabula 
Rasa).  Per the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission Order 520-1 the Entrada and Dakota 
formations were declared a common source and instituted a 160 acre spacing of all of Section 4 in T29S 
R69W. 

 
The proposed Caddell 3 is ±550’ from the Harry Willis 1 (API No. 05-055-06142) which is producing 

from the Dakota.  The Entrada formation has been abandoned.  Tabula Rasa respectfully requests approval 
to drill the Caddell 3 on the existing well pad of the Caddell 1 and Caddell 2 and produce exclusively from 
the Entrada formation.  Currently, there is no production in the Entrada formation within this allowed 160 
acre spacing.  For Tabula Rasa’s purposes they intend to only explore and produce from the Entrada, as 
the gas produced from the Dakota is not optimal for their business purposes. 

 
Please send a copy of all correspondence to Upstream Petroleum Management, Inc. at 7000 S. 

Yosemite St., Suite 290B, Englewood, CO 80112.  Please contact Kim Rodell or Andrea Gross at 303-942-
0506, or at krodell@upstreampm.com or agross@upstreampm.com, respectively, if you have any 
questions.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kimberly J. Rodell 
Permit Agent for Tabula Rasa Energy, LLC  
KJR/kjr 

cc: Tabula Rasa Energy, LLC 

 


